Andy Verbonitz

To: LaRue, Sam
Subject: RE: Spill Notification - Kerr 29C-12HZ

From: LaRue, Sam

Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2016 6:28 AM

To: Gintautas - DNR, Peter; 'tswain@weldgov.com'; 'Roy Rudisill'; 'Tom Parko'; 'Ellice Hazard - DNR'

Cc: Hamlin, Phil; Schwarz, Paul; Rowley, Taylor [Arcadis US, Inc.]; Schneider, Paul; Dinkel, Mike; Mickelson, Erik; Chase,
Charles; Avant, Paul

Subject: Spill Notification - Kerr 29C-12HZ

Good Morning,

Late yesterday afternoon we had a release from the flow line associated with the wellhead below. Oil surfaced in two
separate locations above the same flow line. The locations were approximately 200-300 feet apart. Currently, we
estimate approximately 1 barrel of oil surfaced at each location. Hydrovac trucks were utilized throughout the evening
to recover oil on the surface. Ponded storm water was present due to significant precipitation. Oil was skimmed off the
storm water and absorbent boom was deployed to prevent the migration of any potentially impacted storm water.
More information will be provided in a forthcoming Form 19 Initial Release Report. Please let me know if you have any
qguestions. Thank you,

Kerr 29C-12HZ
API: 05-123-38981
SESW-13-2N-67W

Sam LaRue | Sr. HSE Representative
Anadarko Petroleum Corporation | 501 N. Division Blvd. | Platteville, CO 80651
Direct: 970-515-1238
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